
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

LOCATION/DATE:  The City Commission of the City of Richmond will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, June 15, 2020, at 4:30 p.m. In compliance with the recommendation of the CDC and 
other governmental agencies, to avoid the spread of the COVID19 Virus, the City Commission 
meeting will be held as a teleconference on Zoom virtual meeting platform.  

Details to join the Zoom Meeting will be included on the Meeting Agenda posted on the 
City of Richmond Website; https://www.richmondtx.gov/ and on the City Hall Bulletin Board 

located at 402 Morton Street, Richmond, TX 77469 . 

 
Comments may also be submitted via email or request made to be contacted by phone during 

the meeting to make comments during the public hearing to the Planning Director at 
jabraham@richmondtx.gov  

 

PURPOSE:  To receive comments for or against text amendments to the Unified Development 
Code, to revise the parking requirements pertaining to multi-family development and allowances 
pertaining to alternatives or modifications to required parking; The specific sections include: 

1) Table 4.2.101A, Residential and Commercial Uses of the Home Parking Requirements 
2) Sec. 4.2.103, Alternatives or Modifications to Required Parking 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  For more information you can contact the City of Richmond 
Planning Department Office by email at jabraham@richmondtx.gov or by phone at 281-232-
6871. 
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